
 Disco for Years 3 and 4 
 

 

The PTA have arranged a Disco for the children in Years 3 and 4 on Wednesday 

13th February from 4.15 until 5.30 pm. 

 

Tickets will be £3.00 and will be on sale from Wednesday 6th February. If you 

would like to purchase one, please call into the school office. Water will be 

provided.  There will be sweets and crisps on sale so we suggest children bring a 

bit of money for these items (loose change would be really appreciated). 

 

All children will enter the disco through the main school entrance.   

At the end of the disco: 

Year 3 will also leave via the main school entrance  

Year 4 will leave via the side doors in the hall. 

 

We have decided to hold a separate Disco for pupils in Years 5 and 6, this will 

take place on Wednesday 27th March (just before Easter).  This will allow the 

children to have more space to enjoy themselves. 

 

All children are invited to join in but we reserve the right to contact parents to 

collect their child if there are any concerns.  You will therefore need to be 

contactable during this time. 
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